
Dear Patients of The Acupuncture Studio, 
As many of you are already aware, I am delighted to be expecting my first child in September. I have made the decision to take some time away from the clinic as I get to know my little one and become acquainted with my new role as a mother. As of now, it is my intent to continue to work with you until the week of September 11th, 2017. 
I am pleased to share that we will have an acupuncturist with whom you can book appointments at the Studio during the course of my leave. However, I must also share with you that our business hours will be significantly reduced and I encourage you to book your appointment(s) as soon as possible. We will have a limited number of available slots each week. 
I am very grateful to welcome back Kevin Campopiano L.Ac., a familiar face here at the studio. For those of you who do not know Kevin, he is the founder and previous owner of The Acupuncture Studio. His years of experience are evident in his excellent care! Kevin will be available on Mondays 5:00PM-7:00PM and Thursdays 5:00PM-7:00PM, beginning on Monday, September 11th. This will remain the schedule for approximately 6 weeks. On these evenings the Studio will close at 8:00PM, one hour after the last appointment time. If we are able to open any additional shifts during the course of these 6 weeks, we will get that information to you as quickly as possible. 
If you do schedule with Kevin and for any reason learn that you will not be able to make it to your appointment, we kindly ask that you let us know at your earliest convenience in order to allow for another patient to fill your slot. A $10 fee may be applied for missed appointments. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lastly, I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt gratitude to you all for allowing me to be a part of your journey towards greater health and well-being. I regret to have to reduce the clinic hours so extremely but I am very grateful to have this opportunity to spend time with my newborn. I look forward to seeing you all again when I return at the end of October. Please see our website and/or call the office to check for further updates and details regarding my return. With a sincere commitment to providing you all with quality care, I plan to reopen more business hours as soon as I am able. Thank you for your kindness, support and understanding. I greatly appreciate it!

Sincerely, 
Brooke 
